
 

Announcement of King Mongkut's University of Technology Thonburi 
Measure and Surveillance of Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) Outbreak  

No. 17 
The Opening of KMUTT 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

With reference to the Announcement of King Mongkut's University of Technology 
Thonburi on the Measure and Surveillance of Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) Outbreak 
No. 16 regarding the temporary closure of KMUTT from September 4-7, 2020, by virtue of 
Section 24 and Section 27 of the King Mongkut’s University of Technology Thonburi ACT 
B.E.2541, the university therefore has issued the announcement to resume the operation with 
the following detailed actions and steps to be taken: 
 

1. All study areas of the university are now open. 
2. Concerned about the wellbeing of the students and staff of KMUTT, the university 

urges that the students and staff members living at Ban Suanthon Condominium, 
Phuttabucha Road, Bangmod, which are regarded as a risk area; strictly comply with 
the preventive measures of COVID-19 for the safety of themselves and public. Both 
undergraduate and graduate students are requested to take online classes (lectures, 
demonstration and other types of multimedia). In addition, for staff, it is at the 
discretion of supervisors to assign their team members to work at the office or from 
home until September 17, 2020. 

3. Students or staff who have a fever or experience respiratory abnormalities or anticipate 
COVID-19 patient/case(s) are requested to report the Department or immediate 
superiors, fill out a “Report of anticipating COVID-19 patient at KMUTT” at 
bit.ly/Wereport  and visit health service providers according to their benefit scheme.   

 

If there is any problem or issue arising from this announcement, President, Senior Vice 
President for Administrative Affairs and Director of Office of Building and Ground Management 
are tasked with deliberating and executing any action deemed appropriate. 

 

   Announced on September 7, 2020. 

  

 

                       (Assoc. Prof. Dr. Suvit Saetia) 
       President, King Mongkut's University of Technology Thonburi  
 
 
                Form to report an incident: “Report of anticipating COVID-19 patient at KMUTT” 


